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Dear Director, 
 
Hi,  
 
I'll keep this simple.  
 
Greyhound racing has - and always will - result in endless counts of cruelty to these sensitive 
animals.  
 
Greyhound racing is entirely unnecessary and there are numerous alternatives available to enjoy 
"an entertaining flutter" that don't involve the needless suffering of those at our mercy.  
 
As a progressive nation, why would we choose to continually hurt others when there is 
absolutely no reason to? 
 
Please, please have a heart, use your position for positive change and ban greyhound racing once 
and for all.  
 
Thank you 
 
Rebecca 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rebecca Dalton 
 


